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This comment is for SB106 - which cannot receive public comment due to the blatant 

antidemocratic action and cowardice of those who wrote the late amendment in to 

discontinue Preschool For All. At a time of record housing cost and record inflation, 

working families need the help of PFA. The program has helped my family to stay on 

our feet and is set to continue being a resource to other families like ours where both 

parents work but because of out of control cost of living expenses in Multnomah 

County and nationwide, cannot afford childcare. I would urge our senators to listen to 

the constituents who ALREADY VOTED THIS PROGRAM IN and not pass SB106. 


